Used by Him
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As we lead a Foundational Principles Of Family Peace Seminar we always start

out slowly, but as the day goes on we get more comfortable.

A few weeks ago, Janet and Richard (not their real names) eventually shared
information about a situation with which they were dealing.

It was heart breaking. We stopped teaching and began to pray - all of us
praying for this one family. We prayed that God would be glorified and that
the parents would be able to see God at work even in the difficulty they were
experiencing.

When we got back together after lunch we could tell there was something to
share - they were so excited it looked like they were bouncing.

The short version is this.

In the middle of a difficult discussion with one of their sons they were able to
use one thing we talked about in the morning session to diffuse the tension,
bring them all together and end the discussion on a positive note.

We were thrilled to see such an immediate answer to prayer.

At the end of the day we always give people a chance to write a quote that tells
other people about the seminar. This is what we received from Richard:

The Foundational Principles of Family Peace Seminar was like manna
from Heaven at this stage of our parenting lives. We learned practical
tips and systems to work with our younger girls, as well as strategies
and methods to successfully continue parenting our young adult boys.

John and Sheryl speak from the heart, and help over-stressed parents
listen to the Holy Spirit for parenting help.

Thank you for making it possible by your prayers and through your giving for
us to be involved with and see God reach down and touch this family.

We have been blessed to be used by Him - I pray you are blessed too.
In His grip,
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Prayer Requests

This month we have two huge prayer
requests to share.

Later this month we will be traveling
to England to be with John and Sally
for seven weeks.

On March 28th we will be leading an
all day seminar The components of
Life Is Full Of Choices will be taught
in some general sessions.. John
Emra will lead break out sessions
that will teach parenting components.
Sheryl and Sally will lead sessions
teaching How to Connect With God
and John Childress with apply the
LIFOC Principles to Addictive
Behaviors.

Pray that as we are there we can
assist John and Sally in their ministry,
be able to observe their daily actions
S0 we can better mentor them from a

distance and we will be able to
develop ministry contacts for us
within England.

Use the enclosed response card to
be a part of the growth of this part of
the ministry.

After 29 years in Los Angeles we are
answering Gods call to move to
Dallas, Texas.

We have trained enough Churches
here in Los Angeles that the ministry
will go on without us. So now a small
group of people are moving to Dallas
to do there what we have done here.

We will be starting S.A.Y. Yes Centers
there and we will use that as our
central location from which to travel
for Life Is Full Of Choices.

Your prayers are most appreciated.
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